Education YN/Scout Committee Report

December through February

The Education YN/Scout Committee meets every month, generally on the first Thursday of the month.

The following a listing of items that the committee is working on or have completed.

A comprehensive information sheet “So You Would Like to Conduct a Scout Workshop” is now
on the ANA website and has been distributed to ANA clubs.

Cherry picking information geared towards a younger collecting audience, “Treasures in Your
Pocket”, is nearing completion with a scheduled web release date of April.

Five “Video Vignettes” now appear on the website. Topics for these short educational videos
include grading, how to collect, what gives coins collector value and what to do with an
inherited collection of world and United States coins.

A grading exercise in the form of a game is being worked on with a target date to appear on the
web of November, 2016.

A revision of the ANA correspondence course “Grading Coins Today” is almost complete and
should be available in June, 2016.



